PARKS AND WATERWAYS CAPITAL PROGRAMME, 2000/01

The Board was in receipt of an extensive schedule which identified the status, as at 30 June 2001, of
the many projects currently underway within the Riccarton/Wigram wards.

Overall, a satisfactory result for the year's programme has been achieved, with 54 of the 64 projects
being completed.

The Board received the information.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


